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P&C Fundraising and Expenditure protocol

This protocol aims to improve the processes that determine what items take priority for P&C spending. 
In general, The P&C Finance Committee has nominated three areas where improvements could be made with additional spending: 

1. Technology 

The parents have not been entirely satisfied with the current state of technology at the school. We believe there should be a rethink of how technology is utilised. For example: each classroom could have a set of permanent computers rather than the children carrying computers back and forth from a central repository. Or it could mean overhauling the computer labs so they are more user friendly for children and staff . We need to optimise the effectiveness of teaching with technology. Input is sought from staff, parents and students on how to improve the use of technology for learning. 

2. Health and Wellbeing 

Everyone understands the importance of fostering healthy habits and physical development in young children, the P&C would like to see more evidence of a commitment to promoting healthy living in the school environment. Ideas are sought which will help achieve this aim. Examples include: new playground equipment, supporting and improving our school kitchen garden, promoting riding and walking to school, installing a walking track on the school grounds, etc. 

3. Cultural experiences 

Whilst it is understood the curriculum demands adherence, parents would still like their children to be able to learn in a creative environment. It is unfortunate that music, drama, languages and the visual arts are not given much attention in the curriculum, when this is precisely where many of our young people will find their future employment. This broad area is considered important for P&C assistance precisely because there is very little money available for it from the Department of Education. Currently, the P&C supports the school band but the committee is eager to see more items funded in this area. We are seeking proposals for arts programs which would involve the children in activities that stimulate their imaginations. This could be: making movies, building a frog habitat, or funding a language teacher for a year. 

Proposing items for the Wish List

New items can be proposed and added to the Wish List at any time. It is important that proposals address the criteria listed above and have a realistic chance of being funded. Once on the list the item will be ranked according to priority. These decisions are made by the P&C Finance Committee after assessing the relative cost of items and whether there are alternative sources for funding. The Wish List will be revised and minuted at the monthly P&C meeting.

Proposals for Wish List items may be brought to the monthly P&C meeting, discussed with a member of the Current P&C executive or in writing.
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